
We want 2025-2026 to be a GREAT year...

that’s why we’re asking you to be a
Grizzly Giver today!

What this means for us:
Your donation enables PTO to support our teachers and
enrich the academic experience of our students.  100% of the
funds donated stay in our school!  By donating, you’re
supporting youth reading practice, social history and science
experiments, an outdoor classroom and garden, art and
music supplies, just to name a few. 

What this means for YOU:
Each donation to the Grizzly Givers fund comes with
benefits to show our appreciation!

$750 Level Giver: 
Grizzly Pop Socket
fence banner recognition
Grizzly umbrella
Grizzly Can Koozie
Grizzly drawstring bag
Grizzly notepad
Grizzly sticker
recognition in our school
newsletter

$500 Level Giver: 
Grizzly Pop Socket
book dedicated in Giver’s
name in the media center
umbrella
Grizzly Can Koozie
drawstring bag
notepad
sticker
recognition in our school
newsletter

$250 Level Giver: 
Grizzly Pop Socket
umbrella
Grizzly Can Koozie
notepad
sticker
recognition in our school
newsletter

$150 Level Giver: 
Grizzly Can Koozie
Grizzly Pop Socket
sticker
recognition in our school
newsletter

$75 Level Giver: 
Grizzly Can Koozie
notepad
sticker
recognition in our school
newsletter

notepad
sticker
recognition in our school
newsletter

$25 Level Giver: 

$10 Level

Giver

sticker
recognition in
our school
newsletter

New giver level this year!


